
 

 

The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, February 

4, 2021 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 

 

 PRESENT: JoAnn Clark, Chair  

   JoAnne Fitchett, Vice Chair 

   

 ABSENT:   

 

 

 The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:50 A.M. A 

moment of silence was observed.  

 

 Alice Rogers, newly appointed Electoral Board member for 

Accomack County joined the meeting. 

 

 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on January 14, 

2021, having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 

 

 Registrar updated the Board on redistricting plans. Since we 

may not have the data by end of July, 2021, we will follow the 

usual election schedule with a June Primary and General Election 

in November. Any special elections caused by redistricting would 

likely take place in 2022.  

 

 Registrar reported that the fiscal year 2021-2022 budget was 

submitted to Finance and conditionally approved. Of note, we are 

likely to see an estimated increase of $23,000 to comply with new 

technology standards, and an increase of roughly $25,000 for 

personnel to support early, no excuse, in-person absentee voting.  

 

 Board adjourned the meeting at 11:35 a. m. after unanimously 

agreeing to meet again at 10:30, March 4, 2021.  

  

 

 

                         _____________________________             

                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

 

_________________________ 

JoAnne Fitchett, Vice Chair 

 

_________________________ 

 


